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         Friday 15th June 2018  
Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 
 
We are incredibly proud of the children’s sporting endeavours this year; we have two teams 
who have reached finals day in recent competitions, and another just being narrowly beaten 
at the Tag Rugby festival earlier this week. We are also hopeful that some of our children 
will be successful at next week’s athletics competition. 
 
One of these successful teams is the girl’s cricket team who won the festival at Alnwick 
Cricket Club last week. This means that they are through to a County Final competition at 
Stocksfield, near Hexham on Wednesday 20th June. 
 
 As this is the same day that we travel to Dukehouse Wood, we have made the following 
changes to enable the cricket team to attend the finals. 
 
All of class 3 will leave school at 9 am instead of 1 pm and travel to Stocksfield. The cricket 
team will compete in the competition and the other children will spectate and support. 
 
At 2pm the bus company will take us to Dukeshouse Wood, which is about 10 miles away 
from the cricket ground. We will arrive at approximately the same time as we had originally 
planned, so the children will not miss out on anything. 
 
Due to our change in plans we ask that your child brings their own packed lunch making 
sure that it is in a bag and completely disposable so that everything can be put in the bin. 
 
The girls on the team will need to wear their P.E kit so they are ready to play as soon as we 
arrive at Stocksfield. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs Fortescue, 
Class Teacher  
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 


